
 
Kimberly Renwick <krenwick@condogroup.ca> 
To:Kimberly Renwick 
Tue, May 23 at 8:09 a.m. 
Dear Owners, 
  
Please find attached a Board report on the Town Hall Meetings accompanied by a form for 
Owner feedback. 
  
We would ask each unit to fill out the form and return to the concierge no later than May 31, 
2023 by 4 pm.  
  
There is no need to disclose your unit number on the actual form, however, when returning to the 
concierge in a sealed envelope please give them your unit number to ensure we only have one 
response per unit. 
  
Should you require a hard copy the concierge will have some available. 
  
Thank you and we look forward to your response. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Renwick 
Condominium Property Manager 
CMG Condominium Management Group | Tel: 613.237.9519 ext. 287 
Fax 613.237-3533 - After Hours Emergency CMG 613.762.5704 
  

 
  
Thank you for being considerate, and understanding that aggressive, or negative communications will not be 
addressed. Though we try to respond to all emails in a timely manner, during busy times this is not always possible 
and we ask that you please allow 2 business days for a reply to your email.  Important : This email is intended for 
the use of the individual addressee(s) named above and may contain information that is confidential. If you are not 
the authorized recipient of this e-mail, please contact CMG  immediately by return e-mail or by telephone. In this 
case, you should not read, print, re-transmit, store or act in reliance on this e-mail or any attachments, and should 
destroy all copies of them. 
 


